



Mr H Orr Head of Religious Studies & Sociology Email: henry.orr@ellesmere.com

30<sup>th</sup> September 2019

Dear Parent,

We are hoping to host a social tennis evening and would like parents to field a team to play mixed doubles.

This will take place on Monday 18<sup>th</sup> November in the Tennis Centre, beginning at 7.00pm and ending at 9.00pm approximately. The emphasis is on the social side so all abilities can be catered for.

If you would like to take part, please email me on <a href="mailto:henry.orr@ellesmere.com">henry.orr@ellesmere.com</a>

Yours sincerely,

U.B Dr

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286